## OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

Phone (508) 430-7513 Fax (508) 432-5039

732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645



August 7, 2023

Mr. Bruce Young, President Harwich Fire Association

Dear Mr. Young:

At a public meeting of the Select Board, held on Monday, August 7, 2023, the Board voted to fully support the Harwich Fire Association's renovation at 203 Bank Street which includes, but not limited to, three bedrooms on the second level.

The Select Board strongly encourages the Planning Board to approve the Special Permit application.

Sincerely,
Mary E. Anderson, Chair
Overdaged by:
Julie E. Kavanagh, Vice-Chair
Countries by:
Jeffrey F. Handler, Clerk
Coordinatory: Michael MacAskil
Michael D. MacAskill
Docutional by:
Donald F. Howell

HARWICH SELECT BOARD